Announcement Sheet
February 15, 2012
111th School Day

Any student interested in joining the Quiz Bowl is welcome to attend a meeting in Mrs. McCall’s room on Tuesday, February 21 right after school.  Quiz Bowl offers a fun and academically competitive atmosphere for students of all grade levels.

Thursday, February 16th will be “Pisgah High School Night” at the Western Carolina Basketball game between WCU and the Citadel, game time is 7:00pm and admission is FREE for any Pisgah student. Staff, faculty, and family can get in for $2.00.
Monday, February 20th the ladies of Western will play Sanford,game time is 7:00pm and admission is Free. Staff, faculty and family admission is $2.00

There will be an FFA meeting for all members tomorrow morning at 7:50 in Mrs. Harvey's shop.  Information about our FFA Week kickball game with Tuscola, as well as 2 leadership conferences will be discussed. 

There will be a meeting tomorrow after school in Mrs. Roseboom’s room in A2 for anyone interested in traveling to Costa Rica in the summer of 2013. If you are interested but can not attend the meeting, please see Mrs. Roseboom or Mrs. Birthright.

There will be a representative from East Tennessee State University in the cafeteria during all 3 lunches today.  Any student who might be interested in ETSU is encouraged to talk with her!

The following students need to see Ms. Morgan in B-11 as soon as possible: Sydney Metcalf, McKenzie Wilson, Amy Medford, and Natalie Trantham

There will be a sophomore class officer meeting tomorrow morning in C14 at 7:45.

Guidance Dept. Announcement: (Please read these to your classes, especially seniors)
Seniors, this is just a reminder that there are a number of scholarships with deadlines this week, including the Nathaniel Cannady Scholarship for students planning a career in engineering or construction, the DAR Scholarships for students planning to study history, music, or nursing, the Alpha Delta Kappa scholarships,  the Best Buy scholarship, and the Our Families First scholarship.  Please come by the counseling center SOON if you have any questions about these opportunities!

Seniors:  The State Employees Credit Union "People Helping People" scholarship is now available in Guidance.  This is a $10,000 scholarship that will be awarded to a Pisgah student.  Every senior should consider applying!!

TEACHERS:

CAFETERIA:  Feb. 13- Feb. 17
1st Lunch    Judy and  DeGrove
2nd Lunch    Mathews and Barrett
3rd Lunch    McElreath and M. Medford
